
  

The Secretariat 
CODESA 

P.0.Box 307 

ISANDO 

1600 

SOUTH AFRICA 

Dear Sirs 

I have received your letter ref 

CODESA process. 

The Lebowa College Of 

Magoshi 

Private Bag X27 

CHUENIESPOORT 

0745, 

1992-02-18 

ADMIN/CORRES/APP.TRAD(2) of 

1992-01-24 re: Application for inclusion of Traditional Leaders in the 

The first paragraph of your letter makes mention of the Paramount 

Chiefs of Qwaqwa whilst my application was for magoshi (traditional 

leaders) of Lebowa and not only Paramount Chiefs. Contents of the 

remainder of your letter have been noted with appreciation. 

Thanking you 

Yours faithfully 

KGOSHI B.H. RAMMUPUDU 
SECRETARY: LEBOWA COLLEGE OF MAGOSHI 

  

 


